Dear Applicant:

The Oregon Water Resources received your application for a permit to use
or store water. '

Your application will be evaluated by the Department and will be subject
to review and comment from other agencies and the public.

Note: The filing of an application for a permit to use or store water
does not allow you to use water until the Permit is issued.

Your application has been assigned file number é / (/ X 5/
(You will need this number when contacting the Department)

If you have questions, please contact your case worker.

Brook Geffen @ 503-986-0808
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